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As a botany instructor at Oregon State University, I use the OregonFlora website, 

books, and other tools provided, in my classes, on a regular basis. Not only do I find 

their tools informative and immeasurably useful, but my students do as well. When 

talking with former students, many have commented that they use the Oregon Flora 

resources as a valuable supplement in their other botany classes, as well as in their 

careers after graduating. For these reasons I very much support the passage of 

HB3173 and hope you do as as well.  


